

Mrs Cathie White
Clerk to the Committee
Committee for Employment and Learning
Room 373
Parliament Buildings
Ballymiscaw
Stormont
BELFAST
BT4 3XX

Adelaide House 39/49 Adelaide Street Belfast BT2 8FD Tel: 028 9025 7777

Fax: 028 9025 7778

email: private.office@delni.gov.uk

Our Ref: COR/306/13

July 2013

Dear Cathie

I refer to your letter of 20 June 2013 concerning the Committee's request for further information on services for Post-19 Special Educational Needs (SEN) individuals, particularly in the Dungannon area.

The outcome of the DEL audit of Further Education provision for young people with learning difficulties/disabilities across all College campuses should be known in the next few weeks. The outcome, along with a response to your other queries, will be provided soon after that.

I would also ask you to note that DETI is the lead Department in relation to the social economy and therefore we are seeking a contribution from them in order to provide the Committee with a comprehensive response.

Yours sincerely

FIONA STANLEY Departmental Assembly Liaison Officer

